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ANNOUNCEMENTS 

during the 
are needed 

How would you like to go to the Mardi 
Gras? The Student Life Senate is planning 
a Mardi Gras celebration on Saturday, March 
3 in Ochre Court from 8 p.m. to 12 a.m. This 
is intended as an event which will involve 
the entire College community. 

We are seeking students, staff and faculty who 
would like to take an active part in making 
this evening a success. Artists, jugglers, 
mimes, musicians, minstrels, magicians, clowns, 
etc ... are needed to mingle among the crowd 

evening. Also, during the Parade of Costumes judges 
for the Costume Contest. 

Anyone wanting to volunteer their services and talents 
that evening may call Joan Whalen in the College Activities 
Office at ext. 332. 

There will be complimentary hot and cold food served. The 
price will be $3.00 for adults and $1.50 for children under 
12. The public is invited to attend. Tickets may be purchased 
in the College Activities Office and are on sale now! For 
further information call the Activities Office at ext. 332. 

* * * 

On Thursday evening, March 8, the Little Theatre in Mercy 
Hall will be the setting of "The Magic of Jack & Company," a 
magic show featuring Jack Sallesses and his assistants, Karen 
Holliday, Ellen Toole, Magda Skomal, Karl Ginalski and Ronnie 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Anderson. 

The ensemble will perform in such examples of stage illusion 
as Houdini's !\fetamorphosis, swallowing fire, levitation, as well 
as making someone vanish into thin air -- and then reappear!! 

Tickets for the show are $3.00 for adults and $2.00 for 
students and senior citizens. Curtain time will be at 8:00 p.m. 
For tickets and information call the Theatre Department at ext. 
217. 

* * * 

The staff of Salve Regina is sponsoring a "Portuguese Night" 
on Saturday, March 24 in Ochre Court. The evening will consist 
of a sit-down Portuguese dinner, followed by four hours of dancing 
to the music of the "Roman IV." 

All members of the Salve community and their friends are 
invited. Tickets are going quickly - so call Clara Rosa at ext. 
396 or 397 for tickets now!! The entire evening costs $12.50 
per person. The proceeds from this night will be contributed to 
the College and added to the McKillop Scholarship Fund. 

* * * 

Attention: Today is the last day to submit your application 
to study abroad in Quebec, Canada. Applications and information 
are still available outside Sister Theresa McQueeney's Office, 
room 115,0'Hare Academic Center. For further information about 
the program contact Sister Theresa at ext. 292. 

* * * 

The committee on Admission and Retention in Teacher Education 
Programs will meet March 23 at 10 a.m. Sister Kathryn Murphy 
will serve as Chairperson of this committee for the next two 
years. 

* * * 

All applications for Fall Practicum/Observation and Student 
Teaching Programs must be filed with Sister Corinne Walsh (Ele­
mentary/Secondary) and Special Education with Sister Kathryn Murphy 
by Tuesday, March 6. Applications must be picked up at Angelus 
Hall outside rooms 205 and 206. The students who are seeking 
dual certification in both Elementary and Special Education must 
fill out both applications. 

* * * 
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A word of gratitude to the students and staff members of 
Salve Regina who serve the Christian community as lectors, liturg­
ical coordinators and Eucharistic Ministers. A special thanks 
to those students who share their musical talent weekly at the 
Saturday 5:00 p.m. liturgy in Ochre Court. Our liturgies at 
Salve are enriched due to this active participation. 

If other members of the Salve community are interested in 
participating in the roles of ministry (i.e. lector, liturgical 
coordinator, etc.) please do not hesitate to call the Campus 
Ministry Office at the Gatehouse, ext. 302/389. 

* * * 

Dr. Elaine Mayer would like to thank all of the students 
who extended their sympathy and concern during the recent death 
of her father. It was deeply appreciated. 

* * * 

Dr. Anthony Walsh, Chairman of the Psychology Department, 
recently announced that former Salve student, Ms. Joyce Hickey, 
'78 has been accepted as a doctoral candidate in the Psychology 
Department at Boston College. Ms. Hickey will be studying 
Counseling Psychology. 

* * * 

FACULTY NEWS 

Dr. Mary Louise Greeley recently participated in a w@rkshop 
on "A Multidisciplinary Approach to Fluids" which was sponsored 
by the American Society for Medical Technology, at Miriam Hospital 
in Providence, R.I. During this workshop the participants discus$ed 
the genesis of CSF (Cerebral Spinal Fluid), rapid identification 
of bacterial antigens in fluids, drugs and the blood-brain barrier, 
normal and abnormaJ ~8lls in spinal and other fluids, cell counts 
and the cytospin preparations. 

* * * 

Dr. Dennis Robbins, Director of the Graduate Health Services 
Administration Program, will present a talk on "Ethics and Hospice 
DRG's" (a new mechanism for reimbursement for Hospice services) 
with Inge Corless, Director of St. Peter's Hospice, Albany, N.Y. 
at the International Work Group in Death, Dying and Bereavement. 
The talk is scheduled for the week of February 28 in Banff, Alberta, 
Canada. 
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Dr. Robbins will also present a clinical-in-service rounds 
entitled "On Living Wills and Orders Not to Resuscitate" at 
the Newport Naval Regional Medical Center on March 13. 

Dr. Robbins recently appeared as a guest on Mark Wile's show, 
"Area 12," Channel 12 and WOTB's "Coastline" discussing topics 
on "Health Law and Health Care Ethics." 

* * * 

SPORTS 

Although the College was on semester break, the athletic 
program continued to operate. The men's and women's basketball 
team remained on campus for practices and games. Coaches Paul 
Gamache and William Campbell continue to maintain the commitment 
and morale of the men and women on our teams. The final scores 
of past games do not reflect the spirit and determination that 
has characterized Salve basketball this season. 

* * * 

The Women's Track and Field participated in the Holy Cross 
Women's Invitational on Sunday, February 12th. Sophomore Eloise 
Evans placed first in the 800 meter and third in the 1500 meter. 
Annmarie Simmons placed 4th in the shot. Out of twenty-seven 
teams, Salve placed seventh overall. 

* * * 

Gerald Willis participated in the Salem Y.M.C.A. Open Weight 
Lifting Championship, February 5th, taking home the first place 
trophy in the 90K Class. 

* * * 

NEXT NEWSBULLETIN DEADLINE: 11:30 a.m. Friday, March 2. 
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